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MAURITIUS REVENUE AUTHORITY 26 March 2021 

S 

 

SELF-EMPLOYED ONE-OFF GRANT SCHEME  
PAYMENT OF RS 10,000 TO SELF-EMPLOYED INDIVIDUALS  

Following the announcement made by the Government of the Republic of Mauritius for the 

payment of a One-Off Grant of Rs 10,000 to Self-Employed individuals under a  

One-Off Grant Scheme, the Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) wishes to inform the public 

that all Self-Employed individuals who are eligible to the Self-Employed Assistance Scheme 

(SEAS) for the month of March 2021 will also be eligible to the One-Off Grant of Rs 10,000. 

The MRA has started to pay the Rs10,000 to eligible Self-Employed individuals on  

Friday 26 March 2021 by crediting that amount to their respective bank accounts. An SMS is 

being sent to the beneficiaries accordingly. 

Self-Employed individuals who have already received payment under SEAS for the month of 

March 2021 and who have not yet received the One-Off Grant of Rs 10,000 will receive same 

in their bank account shortly.  

Henceforth, Self-Employed individuals who will receive payment under SEAS for the 

month of March 2021 will also receive the One-Off Grant of Rs 10,000 shortly after. 

For any further information or clarification, please phone on our help desk on 207 6000.  
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